
 
 

 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONER VACANCY 

The Telecommunications Commission of the Solomon Islands (TCSI) is an independent 

statutory body, established under the Telecommunications Act 2009, to manage the 

economic and technical regulation of the telecommunications sector. The Commission is not 

part of the Solomon Islands public service.   

 
The post of Telecommunications Commissioner will become vacant at the end of March 

2020. The Evaluation Committee set up under the Telecommunications Act, is responsible 

for selecting the new Commissioner.  They are looking for someone with significant 

telecommunications experience in a market driven regulatory setting, a track-record of 

leadership and high personal integrity to fill the post. 

The Terms of Reference for the position can be viewed and downloaded via the 

Commission’s website at; www.tcsi.org.sb   

Applicants should send their Curriculum Vitae detailing their academic qualifications and 

work experience, together with a covering letter explaining their interest in the position, to 

the address below; 

Chairman,  

Evaluation Committee,  

Telecommunications Commission Solomon Islands, 

Level 2, Alvaro Building, 

PO Box 2180, Honiara, 

Solomon Islands  

 

Or 

 

By email to: tcvacancy@tcsi.org.sb  

 

 

 

Applications close on 13th March 2020 5.00pm local time.  
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